MERCURY PRODUCTION COMPANY

FORT WORTH NATIONAL BANK BUILDING
FORT WCRTH, TEXAS 76102

336-4753 o CEIVED

FRANK DARDEN 5
DEC 171973

December 13, 1973
a.c. o,

AIRTESIA, OFFICE
Re: Mercury State #1-E
Sec. 27-10S-26E
Chaves County, New Mexico

Mr. L. A. Mermis

0i1 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mr. Mermis:

In reference to your letter of December 11, 1973 concerning the
above captioned subject, this property was sold to Mr. Paul Slayton
of Roswell, New Mexico two years ago. We have forwarded all corre-
spondence concerning the above property to Mr. Slayton that we have
received in this office since he purchased our New Mexico properties.

We are again, by copy of this letter, along with a copy of your
letter of December 11, 1973, asking Mr. Slayton to please take care
of the necessary requirements in order for the plugging report on the
above well to be approved.

Very truly yours,
MERCURY PRODUCTION COMPANY

S ‘
RATT IRV

(Mrs.) Karen Turner
Secretary

kbt
cc: Mr. Paul Slayton

Security National Bank Bldg.
Roswell, New Mexico



